
 

Retest for detainees of class IX and  XI 

Dear parents and students,  

As you are all aware, the HRD Minister has advised CBSE to give another opportunity to the detained students by 

arranging a  second examination. Keeping in mind the spirit of the advice, the school has decided to provide this 

opportunity to the detainees of classes 9 and 11. 

1. The examination will take place on the 1st, 2nd and 3rd of June in the school.  

2 .Detained students must report in the school at 9:30 am latest.  

3. Students must be accompanied by only one escort.  

4. Students and their escort must wear masks during the period spent in the school.  

5. The datesheet of the examination is as follows- 

1st June        Maths (9th)                    Accounts (11th) 

2nd June       Science (9th)  

3rd June      Social St. (9th)                      Eco. (11th) 

6. The papers will be of 50 marks and 2 hours.  

7. The syllabus will be that of the second term, ie. from  

Midterm course onwards.  

8. Students will be promoted solely on the basis of the their performance in these exams. 



9. School will otherwise remain closed for summer vacations from 24th May onwards. All stakeholders will be informed 
well in advance regarding the date of reopening of the school.  

10. All students must revise their pre midterm syllabus as their holiday homework. Pre midterm exams will be held within 
a week of reopening of school.  

11. Parents are requested not to be unduly worried regarding payment of fees. Fees will be collected only upon reopening 
of the school.  

We request all the students and their parents to remain upbeat and optimistic about the future. We will meet again very 
soon. Stay safe.  

Regards, 

Moushumi Ghoshal  

Vice Principal, MNSS 


